
S60. SCRUTINY PLAN – 2015

The committee considered a report by the Chief Governance Officer which provided a
summary  of  the  committee’s  consideration  of  reports  requested  at  the  meeting  of  14
August 2014 as potential areas of scrutiny for the 2015 plan.

 Decision

The committee continued consideration of the report to a future meeting
following the conclusion of the Decision Making Structures working group.


